Office of Superintendent of Schools September 11, 2001
Board Meeting of September 12, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction
Suzanne A. Marshall, Chief Facilities Officer (Construction)

SUBJECT: PROPOSED PROMULGATION OF NEW SCHOOL BOARD RULE: INITIAL
READING: 6Gx13- 2C-1.083, SITE PLANNING AND CONSTRUCTION
COMMITTEE - ESTABLISHMENT AND RESPONSIBILITIES, AND SITE
SELECTION PROCEDURES

Staff is currently in the process of finalizing the Board Rule.
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